
New Business 

Department: Solid Waste  Presenter(s): Dane Pedersen & Chip Gingles 

Contact(s): Dane Pedersen  

Subject: Waste Pro Request for Residential Service Fee Increase  

Brief Summary: Waste Pro is requesting a fee increase in the amount of $0.39 per 

home, per month.  

As outlined in Franchise Services Contract, Section 13.3.3; “Contractor may petition the 

County for rate adjustments associated with recycling markets at reasonable times, not to 

exceed once per year, on the basis of higher-than-normal increased cost beyond the 

contractors and County’s control. Higher than normal costs will be considered as any 

amount higher than 20 percent over the preceding calendar year.”  

Recommended Motion & Requested Action: Waste Pro requests a motion to approve 

basic service collection fee increase in the amount of $.39 per home, per month beginning 

January 3, 2023. 

Buncombe County Board of Commissioners 

Request for Board Action 

Meeting Date: 1/3/2023 


